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To:  CHFA Lenders   

From:   CHFA Single Family Underwriting  

Subject: CHFA Income and Sales Price Limits Update    

 

 

 

 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE  

CHFA INCOME AND SALES PRICE LIMITS ARE CHANGING 
 

 

CHFA will publish “NEW” Income and Sales Price Limits for 2016 that will become effective 

with loan reservations dated on or after MONDAY, MAY 23, 2016. 

 

Lenders are advised that loans qualified at the current CHFA 2015 Income and Sales Price 

Limits must be reserved by midnight on Sunday, May 22, 2016, or they will need to be 

restructured to meet the new limits that go into effect on Monday, May 23, 2016.    

 

CHFA will publish a Bulletin Announcement with the new limits prior to the effective date of 

May 23, 2016.  
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